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Hello Jennifer, My husband and | are reaching out to you concerning the rezoning notice # 22Z200054. We
do not agree with this property being allowed to be rezoned from AU to commercial. This property is
located at the front entrance to the Quail Haven subdivision. With the increased population to the area we
are already experiencing difficulty at times entering and exiting our neighborhood. We are concerned with
the potential use as well of ER Smyth itself as an entrance/exit to that property for a business. There are
many times we struggle to turn around in the median and try to get across the lanes to turn into our
neighborhood with the US 1 traffic coming from the north and people trying to cross from and to Lionel
Road. There would be a definite increase in potential accidents with us trying to turn into our
neighborhood itself and then having to deal with vehicles entering and exiting into a potential business in
that area. We appreciate your time and attention into this concern. We also realize this family has a kayak
business and has a need to make a living, but at what cost to the rest of the neighborhood? They only
recently built that home and we were told by Natural Resource Management that the Mahans/their builder
were told they could only clear a certain amount and they went well beyond that. It is an eyesore at this
timedue to being "leveled" and so sad to see more and more wildlife be displaced as more and more
people move into the area. Anyways, thanks again for your time, Van and Thea Thorne 3780 ER Smyth
Drive, Mims FL 32754 (Quail Haven Subdivision)
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